
Benjamin Schroeter 
 

I am all for continued remediation and better caps but don't expect The City of Seattle to cooperate
much. The City has always ignored the restrictive covenant they agreed to in 2005, proposing or
allowing illegal permits (contrary to the covenant) for massive events on a yearly basis that
dislodge polycyclic aromatic hydrocarbons and endanger attendees of these events. And they do
this knowingly. If anyone from Ecology needs further evidence of the City's actions (and inactions,)
please feel free to contact me.
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